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On March 23rd, governors met for a full board meeting. 

The school governors discussed the budget control report from December 16, and 

with careful budgeting by the staff, the school will hopefully have a slight surplus 

by the end of the financial year. 

Governors debated school security and the Headteacher advised that a 

comprehensive site security risk assessment has recently been completed and as 

a result physical and procedural changes were being implemented with immediate 

effect. Changes include, review of school entrances and new taller gates at the 

entrances into the school from the playing fields.  

The school is also reviewing Nursery provision following a successful first year of 

provision, to gauge the needs of local parents. 

Various policies were put before the committee for revision including the Religious 

Education & Child Protection Policies. These were approved by the Board. 

Paul Jones 

School Governor   

 


